
Open Farm Sunday at New Forest Fruit Farm 

Sixth form students from Hill House have been volunteering at the New Forest Fruit Farm for some 

time now   

The farm held a special `Open Farm Sunday` event and Hill House were invited to go along  

It was an exciting day with an opportunity to explore different machinery, go on a tractor ride and 

have faces painted!  

Young people will continue to support the farm by going to work each week, helping to tidy and 

clear areas and do some planting  

This is a great way to give back to the local community and it provides lovely opportunities for our 

young people to learn and develop important work - related skills  

 

          

                                 



 

 

     

 


